
September 29, 2020

Apply for Hazelwood School 

District Board Seat by Sept. 30
The Hazelwood School District Board of Education is seeking to fill a vacant seat on 

the Board. Applicants must send a letter of intent, three references, and a resume that 

includes details about volunteer experience to the following location:

Hazelwood School District

Attn: Secretary of the Board

15955 New Halls Ferry Road

Florissant, MO 63031

Interested HSD residents should state their qualifications and their reason(s) for 

wanting to serve on the Board in the letter of intent.

The Board will accept letters of intent starting on September 16 until midnight on 

September 30, 2020.

The Board will review letters of intent from October 1 through October 9, 2020. 

Finalists will be interviewed by the Board on a date yet to be determined. The 

appointment will be made on November 17, 2020.

http://www.stlamerican.com/business/people_on
_the_move/apply-for-hazelwood-school-district-
board-seat-by-sept-30/article_be8f2552-0278-
11eb-978c-0f5f424e0f04.html

http://stlamerican.com/tncms/tracking/bannerad/clicks/?rd=www.google.com&i=ros/fixed-big-ad-top-asset1/2b8a4d40-490f-11ea-93b3-3f18d6009879&r=http://www.stlamerican.com/content/tncms/assets/v3/editorial/f/31/f310e28a-490e-11ea-bd24-f331a6260a27/5e3c5bbcad5aa.pdf.pdf

